
NEW TO 
BATHURST?

Anyone new to Bathurst over the past two years is welcome to join us.
Free gift provided to each new family attending.

To help you settle in we’d love to shout you lunch and introduce ourselves.

Sunday 27th March 2022
11:30am – 1:30pm

Morse Park, near the Bathurst Visitor Information Centre
1 Kendall Ave, Bathurst

Please RSVP by 10th March - live@bathurst.nsw.gov.au | 02 6333 6182


